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INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SERVICES – Brent Hurst, Director 

 

IT 

 The Public Works Bulk Water System is functional and dispending water for public works 

needs as a test of the system.  We expect the system to be fully operational for customers to 

use by January 2025.  

 New storage was brought online and configured for use by city systems this month. 

 Weekly and monthly security and vulnerability patches were completed.  

 Staff addressed multiple other routine break-fix issues, equipment replacements, and 

maintenance renewals for IT. 

 

GIS 

 Continued OHA Lead & Copper Survey Project. 

 Continued GIS/Utility Billing meter reconciliation both virtually and on site.  

 Web map updates with coordination of GIS and Community Development departments 

continue as scheduled. 

 Address coordinate updates were completed for the Police CAD system. 

 Coordinated new address updates with Community Development and Linn County GIS.  

 The monthly tax lot updates from Linn County were completed. 

 


